Reg: 125 of 1976 Phone & Fax: 03192-232247
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI

SECRETRIAT COMPLEX, PORT BLAIR
e-mail: esaajvs@hotmail com
F. No: 5-5/HQ/AATVS/TW-98 [ 4 Dated the 2] 2007
To,
The Assistant Commissioner (Settlement)
District Administration
Port Blair

Sub: Demarcation of Jarawa Reserve areas-reg.
Sir,

| am to say that the Hon'ble Lt. Govemor, Andaman & Nicobar
Islands had directed to undertake demarcation of Jarawa Reserve areas
and complete the same within 31st October 2007. Demarcation work has
been completed in South Andaman area, but the same is not yet to
finished in Middle Andaman areas.

The next meeting of Executive Council is fo be held during 2nd
week of January 2008 and the issue of demarcation would be discussed
during the above meeting.

It is therefore requested to kindly expedite the pending
demarcation work and complete the same before 31st December 2007.

Kindly treat the matter as most urgent please.

Yours fathfully

%/

(Govind Ram)
Executive Secretary
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